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Dear Parents/Carers,  

St. Austell Library Visit – Year 2 

We are pleased to advise that we have arranged a visit to St. Austell library, for our 

Year 2 pupils. The visit will take place on World Book Day, Thursday 7th March 2024. 

Children will walk to and from the library, with the visit taking place during the school 

day. Please ensure that your child wears sensible footwear and has a waterproof 

coat with them on this day. 

If your child is already a member of the library, please could they bring their library 

card with them on the day. If they aren’t already a member, you may wish for them 

to join beforehand, to allow them to withdraw books when they visit. Please click 

here for further information on how to join the library. 

Consent is not required for this trip as it is covered by the local trip consent which 

you have already completed. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mr J Walker 

Head of School 
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